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Reunion and AGM time again!

~Welcome to the third quarter Newsletter. In

Ais edition we arc mainly concerned about
the AGM and reunion.

If you intend coming please see the proforma
and take action straight away; there is not
much time left. Arrangements are now well
under way for the events and we look forward
lo seeing and meeting you on the morning of
Saturday the 25th of September.

An AGM agenda is enclosed along with the
audited balance sheet for 1998/99 and the
programme for the day.

No propositions have been submitted by
members to change the Constitution so there
is little amendment required. However, if
you have any inputs it is still not to late to get
in touch with the Secretary but please do so
before the Meeting. 1t is too late for the

Committee to decide things on the morning,

Member’s ladies are welcome to attend the
AGM and Reunion so don’t leave them at
home wondering what you are getting up to.
Lunch and tea are available as last year and
the price remains the same; however, we
have had to increase the cost of the dinner
dance tickets to £15. Details appear in the
enclosed application proforma.

Finally, our thanks to the members who have
put pen to paper and have produced copy.
Much of this has not been included in this
Newsletter, but will appear in the Christmas
edition. It is always good to hear from you
especially when you want something
included. Lots more please, especially ideas
for extending and empowering the
Association.
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In Memorium
Roy Tanner, 91st Entry

The sad news of the death of one of our
members, Roy Tanner, 91st Entry has
reached us.

Roy, who left the Service as a Flight
Sergeant in the mid-eighties, died during
the evening of Monday 23 August 1999.

Roy’s career in the RAF included service
with 112 (Bloodhound) Squadron at
Woodbridge and Episkopi.

When he left the RAF, Roy joined GEC
Marconi where he worked for fifteen
years.

Colleagucs and friends remember Roy’s
interest in restoration of cars {rom parts
“scavanged” [rom scrap yards, and in
particular his interest in stcam
locomotives. More recently, as a member
of the 92 Squadron (Battle of Britain)
Locomotive Society, he was part of a team
who successfully restored a steam loco to
running condition on the Nenc Vallcy
Railway. The occasion was marked with
a Spitfire fly—past.

In a touching tribute, Shiela has asked us
to point out to other wives that the RAFA
and SSAFA are around to help, even if
you only need a shoulder to cry on.

Roy also leaves two daughters and a son.
The Association extends fraternal
sympathy to his family.

Information supplied by Shiela Tanner
and Tony IHatten (93 Entry)

4 EDITORIAL o

On previous occasions I have said that I
have written parts of the August News
Letter on which ever far flung beach I
found my self washed up for the Summer
Hols. But not this year! For this reason,
and the fact that my hols were slightly later
this year, you are getting this issue in
September (early I hope) rather than
August.

This does mean that publication is
uncomfortably close to the reunion date,
so why not stop reading this straight away,
fill in the form at the back of the letter and
get it in the post. This will give poor old
George Ring time to make the
arrangements, send out tickets etc. and
leave you with a clear conscience to settle
into that old armchair and enjoy this
month’s offerings. (Who am I kidding?)

The lack of time also means that this
volume will be a tad slimmer than usual.
Happily this is not due to a lack of articles,
for which which I thank the contributors
and promise to include in the next issue
(approx Christmas!)

Which brings me onto the question of who
is going to produce the newsletter in the
New Year. As stated in the last issue, for
no other reason than a heavy personal
workload, in the New Year, I will have to
hand over the job after the Christmas issue.

I understand that the matter will be raised
at the AGM, so to give you some idea of
what is involved in producing the news
latter, there is a small article later on about
how I go about it.

[ decided to do things differently to my
predecessor, Charles Hart, and no doubt
my successor will want to do things his
(or her) way. After all, part of the fun is to
get a little creative. So the article is only a
guide, the new compiler has a completely
free hand to do what he wants, and no-one
is likely to criticise them — for obvious
reason!
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